
 
 The mission of the Ad Hoc Riverton Heights Steering Group is to guide the City’s public engagement 
process to identify the best uses for the Riverton Heights Site (located at the former Riverton Heights 
Elementary School between South 148th and South 150 Streets).  The Steering Group includes a broad 
range of stakeholders including councilmembers, residents, businesses, the faith community, services 
organizations, community groups, seniors, youth, various cultural/ethnic groups and current site users to 
reflect the makeup of the Riverton Heights community.  


